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Judith Tierney my dear wife went from getting this Society expert bully and bare faced liar Maree Fell the job she still has, to being humiliated and bullied by this cruel vindictive extremely jealous of any SLIM PRETTY WOMEN.
Both Judith and Francine Kubanek are extremely slim and pretty ladies.



ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY
STATE COUNCIL OF QUEENSLAND

Judy Tierney

Northern Vice President

82 Anderson Street, Cairns                        Mobile: 0409 624 965

PO Box 120610, Cairns Qld 4870                Fax: (07) 4032 3160

Phone: (07) 4032 3139                                Email: jjls@bigpond.com


From:          "Maree Fell" cairnsdi@bigpond.com
To:             "Judy Tierney jjls@bigpond.com
Cc:            "Jerry McAuliffe" <fnq.pres.dc@svdp-qld.org.au>
Date:          Wednesday, 6 April 2005 4:01 PM
Subject:     Antique sale
Judy, just to let you know, today at the Centre, Co ordinators meeting it was decided to have the antique /old wares sale on Saturday 7th May here at Anderson St. After this sale all old wares will be collected at the depot, then cleaned and marked and the each Centre Co ordinator can take what they wish to sell in their Centre. The prices placed on these items should not be changed once they leave the depot. Can you please contact me regarding this sale. The Centre Co ordinators would like to thank you for all your time and effort

spent on cleaning and collecting old wares. 

Thanks Maree


When this nonsense was happening our son was having a brain tumour removed from his head and we where told do not hold to much hope as it is an extremely dangerous operation. Then these hypocrites put so much pressure on Judith deliberately to get at me, she eventually broke and if every I meet these evil creatures God him self only knows.


From:         jjls@bigpond.com 

To:             sdonovan@thymac.com.au

Sent
01 November 2005 15:17 PM

Subject      Keys

I have been told by the St Vincent de Paul society to remove my equipment from the premises that were once a fitness centre.
As you act on their behalf I trust you can make arrangements for me to have a key. 
I have contacted the Cairns administrator who said no, it is not her responsibility; I have been unable to contact the president.                                                                                       
He has previously told me there are only 3 keys; he has 1 the other 2 are in the Cairns office.                                  
The removal of this equipment will take me weeks. 
Please let me know what the arrangements are ASAP.                                                                 
Several attempts have been made to contact the president with no result

Judy Tierney.




FROM CONSULTANT PSYCHIATRIST DOCTOR JEFF TAYLOR                                              
 ----- Original Message -----

From:         Chris & Jeff Taylor

To:            Jimmy & Judy Tierney

Sent:         Saturday, September 10, 2005 11:27 PM

Subject:     Keeping In Touch

 Hi Judy, 
Are you getting any assistance up there in Cairns?  In relation to the matters aired in our last conversation, I would like to have a yarn with you over the phone again soon
Regards, 

Jeff Taylor

 

Warren Pitt MP Member for Mulgrave Our reference: AIO5/09176 CMMO3848          

1 6 NOV 2005
Warren Pitt Qld Communities minister – I am aware that the closure of St Vinnie's Gym impacted on a number of disadvantaged groups within the community.                                                        I have been informed that the gym was established in 2000 with donated equipment, and the original target group of the program was young people from disadvantaged backgrounds who could not afford, or were not comfortable in a standard commercial gymnasium.

Since the program's inception in 2000, disadvantaged people from all ages have used the facility as individuals, and as part of user paying groups. 

I understand that St Vincent De Paul's decision to close the service                                                                        was based on a review of the service which demonstrated that the gym users had changed considerably, impacting on the availability of the gym to the original target group. 

The review indicated that the boxing groups using the gym were the predominant users.










